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Student: «Forename» «Legal_Surname»
Dear «The_Contacts_Salutation»

This term has flown by —when Year 11 return they will start their final full term at OSA! We would like to
wish you a restful break, a Happy Christmas and a Happy New Year! 2025 will be the year that Year 11s sit
their exams and move on to exciting Post-16 opportunities.

Mock Exam Results

The Year 11s have now received their mock exam results — these are also available to you on Go4Schools —
along with their end of term report. In January we will run an evening event for students and parents to
provide advice and guidance on how to improve. More details will follow.

Group moves

From January, there will be a number of group moves in Core subjects. These are to ensure that students
get the help that they require in the run up to the examinations.

Revision is not just for exams...

Mock exams may be over (for now...) but Yr11 students should still be revising. At this stage of Year 11 they
should be revising for approximately 1.5-2 hours per night. To support them the LRC has numerous past
papers, and all students have access to GCSEPod.

Period 6 — changes

From January, to enable students to attend both English and Maths sessions, Maths will now be on a
Wednesday.

Year 11 Charity Week

Yr11 raised £380 for this year’s charity is 4YP About us - 4YP - For Children & Young People Charity
Congratulations to all involved.

Tuition — a discounted offer....

Have you been considering private tutoring? As you may know, our school partners with MyTutor, an
online tutoring company, to offer one-to-one tuition for our Pupil Premium students.

As part of this partnership, we’re now able to offer grade-boosting discounts to parents.

MyTutor is giving Ormiston Sudbury Academy parents a discount of 35% off 4 lessons.

All you need to do is go to this link and enter your details, or scan the QR code on the attached flyer.

Post 16 applications

A majority of students have now made their applications to college, or sixth form and interviews are
taking place at most of the Post 16 providers. Please remind your young person to check their emails
to see if they have been invited to an interview or if any additional information is required on their
application.
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https://4yp.org.uk/about-us/
https://web.mytutor.co.uk/partners-parents
https://web.mytutor.co.uk/partners-parents

There are a number of open days taking place in the New Year if your young person has not already
been on avisit and there are also some Apprenticeship Evenings taking place for those interested in
this route.

Leavers’ Hoodies

Leavers' hoodies are now available to order! Celebrate your journey and create lasting memories with this
special keepsake. Don’t miss out—place your order before the deadline on 05/01/25! Details on colours,
sizes, and how to order are available now.

https://shop.fizz-group.co.uk/ Unique ID: 27043YR1125

Yours sincerely

Mr D Howkins — Vice Principal Mr N Bloom — Head of Year 11


https://shop.fizz-group.co.uk/

